
 
 

 

  

Are you or your sibling deaf or vision impaired, 
attend a mainstream school in England and are 
between 11-18 years? If ‘yes’, we are interested in 
learning how COVID has affected you!  We 
(researchers at the University of Roehampton) are 
studying the impact of COVID-19 on the education of 
children and young people with sensory needs.  
 

To participate you need to.. 

• be currently In Year 7, 8, 9, 10, 11, or 12.   
• follow the same curriculum as most other students in your year. 
• be deaf (all levels of hearing loss) or vision impaired. 
• be hearing/seeing with a deaf/vision impaired sibling  
• attend a mainstream school (including maintained secondary schools with a 

deaf/vision impaired unit, academies, or independent schools) in England. 

 

To take part and find out more about our project, please contact our research 
assistant Eilidh Rose McEwan at Eilidh.Mcewan@roehampton.ac.uk. 


